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Musick - DNR, Jason <jason.musick@state.co.us>

Re: Extension TR-150 
1 message

Musick - DNR, Jason <jason.musick@state.co.us> Mon, Mar 21, 2022 at 10:02 AM
To: "Poulos, Nicki" <npoulos@archrsc.com>
Cc: "Simmons - DNR, Leigh" <leigh.simmons@state.co.us>, "Wilczek, Jessica" <jwilczek@archrsc.com>

The Proposed Decision date for TR-150 has been extended to Septemebt 30, 2022.

Please let me know if you have any questions or comments.

Thanks,

Jason Musick
Senior Environmental Protection Specialist 

P 303.866.3567 x 8134  |  C 720.626.6251  |  F 303.832.8106  
Physical: 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO  80203
Mailing: DRMS Room 215, 1001 E 62nd Ave, Denver, CO 80216
jason.musick@state.co.us  |  https://drms.colorado.gov 

On Mon, Mar 21, 2022 at 9:59 AM Poulos, Nicki <npoulos@archrsc.com> wrote: 

Hello,

 

Mountain Coal Co, LLC (MCC) is requesting an extension for TR-150 for September 30, 2022. The extension will provide
time for MCC to appropriately respond to the second Adequacy letter for TR-150.
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Thank you,

 

Nicki Poulos
Environmental Engineer

Mountain Coal Co. LLC

West Elk Mine

5174 HWY 133

Somerset, CO 81434

(Work) 970-929-2219

(Cell) 970-250-3796
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